
 

Weekly Topic Tasks  

for Reception 
 

Summer Term – our first half-term topic is ‘Good to be Green’ 

 

 

These are the two new sounds the children need to learn to 

recognise, say and read/write in words, then sentences. 

e.g. hear, fear, tear, dear, gear, near, year 

hair, chair, fair, pair, stair,  

 
(There are no actions for these sounds) 

Monday Watch the video of Charlie and Lola ‘I really wonder what plant I’m 

growing’: 

https://www.dailymotion.com/video/x5jaglj 

Using information you have learnt from the video, have a go at 

writing two or three sentences to tell people what they need to do 

to help plants grow. 

Tuesday Please can you draw/make a flower on an A4 piece of paper with 

enough room round it for a bit of writing tomorrow. 

Wednesday https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TD60-3rqPXg 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zpxnyrd/articles/z3wpsbk 

Watch one of the above videos and/or have a look at the main parts 

of a plant with an adult. 

Now try and label the flower you drew yesterday.  

Thursday Make yourself a number line to 11 like this one: 

 

0 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

 

Use it to help you find 1 more/ 1 less than a number. Ask your grown 

up to challenge you e.g. what’s 1 more than 7, 1 less than 6. When 

you’re confident, try and do it without looking at the number line.  

If you want to have a go with numbers up to 20 try playing: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/chopper-squad 

Friday If you have a printer, print off the ‘one more than, one less than’ 

game (see the separate sheet) and play it with your family. Have a go 

at doing it without using your number line if you’re confident. 

If you can’t print off the game, take turns to roll a dice and say the 

number that is one more or one less than the number.  
 

 

 

 

https://www.dailymotion.com/video/x5jaglj
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Dear children, 

We hope you have had a wonderful Easter holiday, having lots of fun with your families and hopefully 

eating an Easter Egg! Yummy! 

We are really enjoying seeing the Tapestries of the lovely things you are doing at home. It looks like 

you are all keeping very busy! You are amazing us with your fantastic use of phonics in your writing, 

your beautiful art work, super work on Number and lots of exciting extras! We are finding it such a 

treat to look through them all so please keep them coming. 

We are still doing lots of work for school and also spending time with our families, just like you are. 

Our children all have school work to do too, we enjoy our daily walk, watching films, playing games, 

reading books and making crafts.  

We think about you all lots!  

Take care, Love The Reception Team x  


